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From: webniaster@puc.state.oh.us 
To: ContactThePUCO 
Subject: 66432 
Received: 4/29/2012 8:41:03 PM 
Message: 
WEB ID: 66432 AT:04-29-2012 at 08:40 PM 

Related Case Number: 

TYPE: comment 

NAME: Mr. Mitchel Cline 

CONTACT SENDER ? Yes 

MAILING ADDRESS: 

• 43 Devon Road 
• Lexington, Ohio 44904-1018 

• USA 

PHONE INFORMATION: 

• Home: 419-884-0648 
• Alternative: 614-806-0648 

• Fax: (no fax number provided?) 

E-MAIL: mitchelecline@gmail.com 

INDUSTRY:Electric 

ACCOUNT INFORMATION: 

• Company: AEP 
• Name on account: Mitchel Cline 
• Service address: 43 Devon Road 
• Service phone: 419-884-0648 
• (no account number provided?) 

COMMENT DESCRIPTION: 
I would like to log a comment regarding Case# 10-2929-EL-UNC. AEP as you well know has been 
airing totally misleading ads related to "market based pricing". I believe all utilities should be 
cooperatives owned by the populations they serve, and not a private or publicly held entity. In other 
words, NOT a for profit organization. I realize that opportunity will never occur, so the next best 
scenario is to protect market based pricing at all costs. I trust you will serve the people of Ohio with 
decisions that will insure that protection to Ohio utility consumers. 

Thid 10 t o cex t lSy t h a t th« lioagutt 4iivpwax.j.ug «A^ aa 
acouratft and ccaaplttt* ri^r»ctwotloB of a c«s« f i l e 
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From: heather hegal 
To: ContactThePUCO 
Subject: Preserve my right to save money on my electric bill 
Received: 4/25/2012 7:46:31 PM 
Message: 
Dear Chairman Snitchler: 

As a customer of AEP, I urge you to reject its proposal to limit my ability to save money on my 
electric bill by switching to another electric suppHer. 

By imposing excessive capacity fees on other suppliers, AEPa€"'"̂ s proposed Electric Security 
Plan would harm competition so it can protect its profits on the backs of customers like me. 
While nearly 2 million Ohioans are shopping every month with competitive retail suppliers, AEP 
is the only utility in Ohio that wants to place artificially inflated capacity charges on suppliers, 
reducing savings for customers. 

We all know competition works. Thata€'̂ ^s why we always shop for lower prices. We should let 
competition work for electricity too. 

Please reject or modify AEPa€'*''̂ s revised Electric Security Plan and preserve my right to shop to 
save money on my electric bill. 

heatherhegal 
heath91570@yahoo.com 
44709 
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